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ﬂ;ne, Francine (UTC)
From: Gagne, Francine (UTC)
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 11:40 AM
To: Jakub Raich
Subject: RE: FW: Upcoming compliance investigation
Attachments: Denial of Access Warning Letter.pdf; Carrier Questionnaire FG.pdf; All Employee Listing FG.pdf;

Release of Authority.pdf; Release of Authority.pdf

Good morning,

| am waiting for your permit cancelation form, if you sent it, | have not received it. Please
forward either that document (Release of Authority), or the completed safety questionnaire
and all employee listing, by 5:00pm on Friday, March 25, 2022.

Thank you,

Francine

From: Jakub Raich <jake@superfriendsmoving.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:59 AM

To: Gagne, Francine (UTC) <francine.gagne@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: FW: Upcoming compliance investigation

I External Email

Thank you. i will complete this as soon as | get in front of my desktop.
Jakub

On Tue, Mar 15, 2022 at 8:34 AM Gagne, Francine (UTC) <francine.gagne@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Good morning!

Thank you for the response and | am sorry to hear about your company. Please complete the
attached permit cancellation form and return immediately so that you can be moved off of
the investigation list. (Email return is fine)

Thank you,
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Francine

From: Jakub Raich <jake@superfriendsmoving.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 12:46 AM

To: Gagne, Francine (UTC) <francine.gagne@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: FW: Upcoming compliance investigation

I External Email

Good evening Francine...

My apologies for the late reply, | have been out of town for a week. | terminated our lease at the 22426 72nd Ave S
location this past October (2021). The Covid era has been tough on my business and family, and | have been in the

process of dissolving my company. Please let me know what | need to do with the UTC moving forward, as | do not
intend continue.

Jakub

On Mon, Mar 14, 2022 at 1:36 PM Gagne, Francine (UTC) <francine.gagne@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

From: Gagne, Francine (UTC)

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 11:25 AM

To: jake@superfriendsmoving.com; kelsbay@gmail.com
Subject: Upcoming compliance investigation
Importance: High

Good morning!
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| have been assigned to conduct your initial safety investigation and would like to open the
investigation next week, Tuesday, March 15, 2022, at 9:00am. Your records on file with the
commission show an address of 22426 72" Ave S in Kent, WA. Is that the correct address
and where your driver and vehicle records are maintained?

| have attached an appointment checklist and a questionnaire that should be completed and
returned by 5pm on Friday, March 11, 2021.

Thank you and | look forward to working with you!

Francine Gagne

Special Investigator | Utilities and Transportation Commission

francine.gagne@utc.wa.gov | cell 360.529.2082

UTC Motor Carrier Safety | PO Box 47250 | Olympia, WA 98504-7250 | www.utc.wa.gov

Cheers,

Jakub Raich - Owner/Manager
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